City of Albuquerque

P.0.BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

July 30, 1999

Scott McGee, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman

128 Monroe NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

RE: Grading and Drainage Plan for Dion’s at Cottonwood Mall (B13/D18) Submitted for
Building Permit Approval, Engineer’s Stamp Dated 7/19/99.

Dear Mr. McGee;

Based on the information provided, the above referenced Grading and Drainage plan dated July
19, 1999 is approved for Building Permit release.

As you are aware, the Engineer’s Certification is required prior to release of the Certificate of
Occupancy for this site.

If you have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please call me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Calongne, l:E

City/County Floodplain Administrator

c: Whitney Reierson, City Hydrology
File
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